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	Organization
	EARS

	2012-2014 Allocation
	$1.25

	2014-2016 Request
	$1.50

	Appropriations Recommendation
	$1.50


Rationale of the Committee
The Appropriations Committee recommends funding EARS $1.50 for the 2014-2016 By-Line Funding Cycle. The Committee felt that EARS provides an essential form of support for undergraduate students. Committee members appreciated EARS’ expansion into online-based counseling. The Committee believes that in following with the introduction of online counseling, advertising of EARS should also move online rather than existing solely in print or on posters. In addition, because this service is open and sometimes used by graduate students, the Committee recommends EARS to seek some of its funding from the GPSA in future Byline Funding cycles.

Vote Totals
The Committee votes down, from the highest number proposed to the lowest, to give the group the advantage. The vote totals from the Committee were as follows:
	Amount
	Vote

	$1.50
	11-0-0


Respectfully submitted, 

Geoffrey Block
Vice President for Finance
